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February 28, 2018 
 
 

Addendum No. One 
 

Emergency Notification System 
RFP No. 18-0018 

 

Acknowledgment of receipt of Addenda must be included with sealed Proposal.  

Initials:  Company:   

 
Vendors are informed that the above subject Request for Proposals (RFP) is hereby modified, corrected, 
or supplemented as specified, described and set forth in this Addendum: 
 
A. City’s response to request for clarification 

1. Question: “Is this a system replacement (devices, horns, strobes and pull station) or upgrade?  If so, 
what are the device requirement? (Brands, Notifier, Simplex, etc.)” 
 
Response:  This is not a system replacement or an upgrade.  This software will be used to 
send mass notifications by phone, email, or text to keep citizens informed about City 
information.  It is a mass communication system to notify registered subscribers in the event 
there is an emergency and/or change of service.  There is no device requirement.  
 

2. Question: “Is the current system functional?  
Response:  Yes, the current CodeRed system is functional.  The item is being bid because we 
have exhausted all contract renewals. 

 
B. Addendum Acknowledgement 

Indicate that your company has received this Addendum in the appropriate areas and include with sealed 
Bid. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may render your Proposal “Incomplete”. 

  
  
 Andrea J. McCorvey 

Purchasing Division Manager 

COLUMBUS CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT 
Georgia’s First Consolidated Government 


